
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NORTHDALE SANITARY DISTRICT Fails to Monitor for Arsenic 
 

NORTHDALE SANITARY DISTRICT is required to monitor your drinking water for arsenic during every 
calendar quarter. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether our drinking water meets 
health standards. During the July -Sept. 2018 calendar quarter, we did not monitor for arsenic and 
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of the drinking water during that time. 
 

The State of South Dakota and the US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) set drinking water 
standards and have determined that excess levels of arsenic may be a health risk. Drinking water that 
meets the standards is associated with little to none of these health risks and should be considered 
safe with respect to arsenic. 
 

NORTHDALE SANITARY DISTRICT is taking the following actions to correct this problem 
We have since taken the required sample. Additional measures within the water system 
administration have been put in place to ensure samples are taken properly in the future. 

This notice and test results are posted at http://www.waterbillingservices.com/northdale.html 
 

Please share this information with all the people who drink this water, especially those who may not 
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distribute by hand or mail. 
 

For additional information, please contact BRANDON POWLES, PO Box 9141, Rapid City, SD 57709.  
Or by phone at 605-716-7771 or 605-431-2678. 
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